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Re: Transfer of Services at St. Mary of the Angels.
Dear Parent/Guardian

You will recall that earlier last year, the Franciscan Missionaries of the Divine Motherhood
announced their decision to transfer responsibility for the management and administration of
services at St. Mary of the Angels, Beaufort, Listowel, Cahirciveen and Dingle to the St. John of
God Order in Kerry. I am writing therefore to confirm that this transfer of responsibility will now
take effect from today, May 11™ 2005. It is intended that a formal celebration to mark this transfer
and to honour the work of the Franciscan Sisters will take place at a later date.

Having had the privilege of meeting with parents during the course of last year, I would like once
again to restate our commitment to continuing the tremendous work of the Sisters in Kerry at
St. Mary of the Angels and to recognise the significant support and encouragement that you have
given to them over many years. I am sure that your support for St. Mary of the Angels will continue
and I look forward to further opportunities to meet with you individually in the future.

The name “St. Mary of the Angels” will remain and our vision for the future is to continue the

development and refinement of services for children and adults with intellectual disabilities in
Beaufort, Listowel, Caherciveen and Dingle and throughout the St. John of God Services in Kerry.

With very best regards

Yours Sincerely,

FRAMCISCAN MISSIONARIES OF THE DIVINE MOTHERHOOD
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